
0ÈÏÅÎÉØ &ÌÉÅÒ ϋυχ  4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙ ϋÔÈ *ÕÌÙ φτφφ 

υ 

W 
elcome to the first edition of the Phoenix Flier for the academic year 2022/23!  It is a special moment when 
the children flood through the gates on the first morning of school. The buildings burst soon into life after 
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The answer to the Head’s Challenge from 
last time was: A chess piece (knight). 

 

A few pointers and reminders  as the new school 

year gets underway… 

Come in wearing PE/Games kit 

A reminder to all pupils in Years 3-6 to come in wearing PE/

Games kit on the days they have PE, Games or a sporting club. 

Parent Handbooks 

You can access the parent handbooks on the school website 

by clicking here. At various points over the coming weeks, we 

will post some reminders and key pieces of information from 

the handbook. 

Parents’ Information Evenings 

Our annual PIE events give all parents the opportunity to find 

out about the school year ahead, our expectations and the 

curriculum, as well as provide an opportunity to meet your 

child’s new Form Teacher. These take place next week as 

follows: 

MONDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER—6pm - Pre-Prep Parents’ 

Information Evening (Studio Hall)  

TUESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER—6pm - Y3/4 Parents’ Information 

Evening (Hall)  

WEDNESDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER—6pm - Y5/6 Parents’ 

Information Evening (Hall)  

New Families Social Event 

A final reminder to NEW families that the Yarm Preparatory 

School Social Committee (YPSSC) are hosting a New Families 

Social Event next Friday (9th September), in the Pre-Prep 

Garden between 4-5.30pm. Please click here if you are a new 

family and wish to attend. 

Clubs and Activities 

All pupils will come home on Friday with a sticker in their pupil 

diaries with details of the clubs and activities they have been 

allocated. Please check these with your child ahead of the 

following week. ALL CLUBS begin from Monday 5th 

September (unless the sticker says otherwise). Lesson 6 

activities for Years 3-6 will commence from Monday 12th 

September. 

After School Care 

After School Care is supervised by Miss Emma Jeffries and Mrs 

Sylvia Taylor. The care costs are as follows: 4.30-5.00pm - £2; 

5.00-5.30pm - £3 (in addition to previous charge); 5.30-

6.00pm - £3 (in addition to previous charge). Children involved 

in clubs until 5pm, children involved in fixtures and children 

whose siblings are involved in Prep School clubs and activities 

are not charged until these activities have finished.  

Please note the phone number for after school care: 01642 

792584. It would help us enormously, if you are running late 

after 5pm, that you could contact this number to let us know 

your estimated time of arrival.    

If you need to book a place for your child in after school care 

but have missed the form deadline, please contact Mr Stone 

(gns@yarmschool.org).  

Music lessons 

If you child is in Years 3-6 and is interested in taking part in 

/about-us/policies-procedures-handbooks/
https://www.cognitoforms.com/YPSSC1/BackToSchoolEventRegistration
https://www.cognitoforms.com/YPSSC1/BackToSchoolEventRegistration
mailto:gns@yarmschool.org?subject=ASC
http://bit.ly/yarmprepmusiclessons
http://bit.ly/yarmprepmusiclessons
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Key Dates 

https://www.yarmcalendar.org/

